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optional rules; Warning level only
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One of our goals is to make a full transition towards Incident Centricity where the main
workflow is with Incidents. For this reason, we need to increase the number of inputs for our
algorithms, and it will be done by enabling of the non-optional rules: Warning
severity level only and only in Cloud instances.

After internal testing and observation, we state that enabling of the non-optional rules
should not lead to significant noise increase in Detection view and also to not
have significant impact to Syslog.

In case you do not want to display it, you can quickly filter out the levels by using these
quick filters:

(]

We will begin enabling it on Monday, the 11th of March, and will continue in batches.
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